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Brush at least 2 times a day for at least 2 minutes with Implaclean®. 
Suitable for adults and children 6 years and over. 

The toothpaste for people with dental implants

www.implaclean.com

Glycerin, Aqua, Hydrated Silica, Silica, PEG-32, Aroma, 
Cocamidopropyl Betaine, Sodium Gluconate, Cellulose Gum, 
Sodium Citrate, Lactoferrin, Sodium Saccharin, Magnesium  Sulfate, 
Sodium Methylparaben, Sodium Perborate, Citric Acid, Sodium 
Chloride, Sodium Fluoride (200 ppm F-), CI 42090.

Patented formula. Developed and recommended by dental
surgeons, implantologists, dentists and oral hygienists. 

Usage

Ingredients
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Implaclean® has been specifically developed for people with dental 
implants and is essential for maintaining  proper hygiene. 
Implaclean® helps you to enjoy your implants for the rest of your life!

Implaclean® holds the unique patented Ardox-X® active non radical 
oxygen technology in combination with lactoferrin and has a low 
fluoride level (200 ppm F-) (2). This new technology is based on the 
oxygen donating complex. This is an active complex (active oxygen), 
which is known for its deeper penetration into the natural tissue (1). 
Lactoferrin creates an antibacterial, anti parasitic and antiviral effect. 
Moreover, lactoferrin has shown proof that it stimulates the growth 
of new bone tissue and slows the shrinking of already existing bone 
tissue(3).

By using Implaclean®, plaque formation and gum infections are 
prevented and pockets of the teeth and implants stay clean and free 
of detrimental bacteria. The active oxygen makes sure that the teeth 
stay white and no color changes arise between natural teeth and 
implant structures.

The active oxygen is released in a safe non radical form and is 
activated when brushing the teeth. This is in contrast to the active, 
radical form, which is known as hydrogen peroxide which can be 
dangerous for the human health. This radical form is used by 
manufacturers of toothpastes not containing the unique Ardox-X® 
active non radical oxygen technology.

• Safe for dental implant constructions

• Unique anionic active oxygen 
technology (1)

• Lactoferrin (3)

• Low level of fluoride

• Neutral pH value

• Non abrasive

• Reduces oral malodour

• Scientifically supported

Oral hygiene is of the greatest importance, both before and after 
placing implants. Because of this daily oral care and regulated
appointments at a dentist and/or dental hygienist are very important.
When nurturing your implants and implant constructions we 
recommend taking the following steps:

Ordinary toothpaste is not advised because they have high doses of 
fluoride and abrasive components which can cause scratch marks on 
the ball and magnet constructions. This will increase the chance of 
plaque formation to the ball attachments and magnets. 

When you have a bar construction on your implants, again it is 
important that you brush the junctions between the construction 
and the gums. 
Just like it is written down in the instructions for ball and magnet 
constructions. It is also advisable that you clean under the 
construction with an interdental brush, super-floss or a  shoelace. 
This is easily accomplished by flossing. Interdental brushes and 
super-floss are available at the pharmacy or drugstore.

After you have removed your denture, use a soft toothbrush with a 
small head for cleaning the ball and magnet constructions.  Or use an 
electrical or child toothbrush. These type of brushes are very effective 
for that purpose. The most important places that need cleaning are 
the junctions between the gums and the ball and magnet construc-
tions. Place the toothbrush on the junction and make a horizontal 
motion. The brush must touch the gums. Do not push too hard 
because pressure has nothing to do with cleaning well. If necessary 
use your other hand to remove your upper or lower lip in order to 
have a better overview. 

When you have a dental crown or bridge on your implants, these 
should be cleaned just like you clean your natural teeth. The most 
important places that need cleaning are the junctions between the 
crowns and gums and the spaces between the crowns. The best 
way to clean the junctions between the gums and crowns is by 
using Implaclean® in combination with a soft toothbrush, to prevent 
damage to the gums. The spaces between the different crowns can 
be cleaned with an interdental brush, super-floss or toothpick.

The transitions of the gum to the relevant conversion must be 
kept clean. If not properly cared for, this leads to inflammation of 
the gums which can lead to an inflamed jawbone and eventually 
towards losing the implants. This can be prevented by applying 
these hygiene instructions. If you continue to experience gingival 
bleeding, contact your dentist.

Bar constructions

Ball and magnet constructions

Advantages Implaclean®

Dental crowns and bridges

Important!


